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I am very against this bill. Oregon has the best voter turnout because we can mail in 

our votes.  We are very elderly and would find it difficult to wait in a line.  

Please vote no on the bill.  

The mail in vote is also perfect for working people and young busy families.  

Please vote no. We need to continue the success Oregon has had for all these years 

in large voter returns.  

Vote no please.  


